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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Rt 33 improvement project that VDOT is planning.

Certainly, Rt 33 is a hazardous road that needs to be upgraded to increase public safety.  The proposed

adjustments to roadway positioning and grade should help.

 

As long as there are no NEPA issues, Friends of Shenandoah Mountain supports issuance of a special use

permit to VDOT that will allow for these improvements.  

 

We appreciate the opportunity to comment.

 


